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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
VOLUNTARY LOCK-UP UNDERTAKING MADE BY

CERTAIN SHAREHOLDERS

This announcement is made by ClouDr Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries and consolidated affiliated entities, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

The board (the “Board”) of directors (“Directors”) of the Company is pleased to announce 
that the Company has been informed that IDG China Venture Capital Fund IV, L.P. and 
IDG China IV Investors L.P., each a shareholder of the Company, as a demonstration of 
confidence in the long term value of the Company, have each voluntarily undertaken not 
to sell certain shares of the Company held or beneficially owned by each of them or by any 
entities controlled by each of them (the “Lock-up Shares”) until September 23, 2023. As at 
the date of this announcement, the total number of Lock-up Shares is 13,500,000.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution 
when dealing in the shares and other securities of the Company.
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